
From: Rachel Reid   
Sent: 02 September 2023 17:02 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to planning permission 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The following land has proposals for buildings to be put onto it by Weston Homes. 
 

Land to the north of Roseacres, between Parsonage Road and Smiths Green Lane, 
Takeley, Essex, CM22 6NZ (Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, 
Essex) 
 
 
I live in Little Canfield and the land mentioned is one that us families in the area use 
often for exercise, fresh air and countryside views. 
We live in this area so that our 8year old son grows up in a nice area with lots of 
greenery and wildlife, we do not want to live in a built up area, if we did we would 
have moved to the city. 
Also the implications of adding more homes to this area will mean more people in 
Little Canfield/Takeley and as it is there are not enough doctors, dentists and 
amenities for those of us who already live here.   
 
 
Please please consider these points before allowing Weston Homes to take more 
land for monetary purposes. This company do not care about the increased level of 

traffic and people or even the effect it has on the wildlife around here.  
 
 
I hope that the views of those who live here will be taken seriously. 
 
 
 Regards 

 
 
Rachel Reid 
 
 




